
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN, 

 

It is with great pleasure that I write to the U.S. Forest Service to encourage you to not issue a permit 

for the proposed activities outlined by Midas Gold in the Plan of Restoration and Operations during 

this public input process. 

 

This project, especially alternative 2, is not in line with Idaho values and our way of life. 

 

Please Do not permit the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Ronald D Pierson 

 

 

Name: Ronald D Pierson 


